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      Date: Friday 25th October 2024 

Monday 4th November-Friday 8th November 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Our visit to Thurston is drawing near, so just some reminders and final details. 

• Packed lunch to eat on arrival at Thurston (keep on the bus not in suitcase) 

• Arrive at school at 9.15am with suitcase, enter via main entrance. The bus is due to leave 

at 9:30am. If you would like to wait with your child and see them off please come into 

school and wait in the large hall. 

• No fizzy drinks on the bus. 

• Electronic devices including mobile phones may be taken for the journey, but they will be 

looked after by staff on arrival until departure. Please ensure that all electronic devices 

are clearly labelled. School cannot take any responsibility for any damage to personal 

items. 

• Pocket money is the responsibility of individual children, £10 is more than enough. Please 

bring coins, not notes. 

• Named clothing would be helpful 

• Plastic bin bags for dirty and wet washing 

• The children should be returning on the Friday at approximately 3.30pm (we will keep you 

updated via text)  

• Children suffering from travel sickness should have a tablet before they come to school. 

Tablets for the return journey should be in a named envelope and given to the teacher on 

arrival at school. 

• Blue inhalers should be kept with the child at all times and display their name, brown 

inhalers must be given to Miss Wilcox. 

• Any medication must be clearly labelled with the child’s name and given to Miss Wilcox, 

by a parent, before leaving school. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs McBeth 

Headteacher 

 


